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seek, share, rejoice - pastor's letter...

Jerry Boland, Pastor

Dear Parishioners,

“the Kingdom of heaven can be likened to …….”

The gospels during these summer weeks are focused on Jesus’ parables. This was a teaching method 
popular with preachers at the time. The Hebrew scriptures were full of parables that in the Jewish 
tradition were called, “mashalim”, simple stories to illustrate a deeper truth.

Jesus was a master at taking simple, ordinary examples and leading his listeners to an often surprising 
and profound conclusion.

Today we are treated to several of his parables that assure us that God is at work in the world. Amid 
the difficulties and challenges we face, the God of Life is calling us to mercy, generosity, and a sense 
of the sacred.

The Lord calls us to name the evil that can so easily seize us and lean into the light of hope and 
compassion. Considering the current pandemic, we can all be on edge, quick to criticize. Impatience can get the best of us because 
our routines and expectations have been so disrupted. We can easily be convinced that our take on things is the only way.

Let us let the power of the parables form us! As the Lord instructs in this weekend’s gospel, “the righteous will shine like the sun”.

I am pleased to announce the appointment of our new Director of Religious Education. Margaret Waldron comes to us from St. 
Athanasius Parish in Evanston where she has served for many years as the DRE. She brings a wealth of experience. She has an 
MBA and a Masters in Pastoral Studies from Loyola University. She completed the Certification in Lay Ecclesial Ministry from the 
University of St. Mary of the Lake. Margaret is a hands-on leader with extensive experience in religious education, faith formation 
and catechist formation. She is well versed in e-learning and family centered faith formation. Welcome Margaret! She will begin 
on July 27th.

We continue to hold in our prayers the repose of the soul of Cherie DiCesare who led our program for many years. I want to thank 
Randy McGraw who served as our Interim Director. I will be forever grateful to our Religious Education Board that held the program 
together during these months of transition. Thank you to our catechists and parents who went above and beyond to support the 
faith formation of our children.

I want to assure Religious Education parents of First Communicants and Confirmation candidates that we will soon be celebrating 
these sacraments in the coming weeks. Someone asked me when would confirmation be? Because of social distancing and 
occupancy limits we will be celebrating 18 separate liturgies in the Church to accommodate all our First Communicants and 
Confirmandi.

Our reopening process continues to move forward. We have expanded the occupancy for liturgies from 50 to 82. The drive-in 
Masses have been great. We had over 300 participate last Saturday. We had adoration this past Friday and hope to include 
Benediction next Friday. We are hoping to add a Sunday mass in the Playdium that could accommodate well over 100 people. 
We are slowly getting there. Thank you for your patience and support. As you can imagine, the process is more complicated than 
it might seem. I will not compromise in doing the very best to keep us all safe. We keep learning how to do this more effectively 
after each liturgy.

Thank you for all your efforts to continue to financially support us at this time when the regular ways of contributing have been 
disrupted. We are experiencing a decline in our weekly giving and all fundraising came to a standstill since mid-March. There is an 
article in the bulletin on the PPP program that allowed us to keep our 130 employees without having to furlough or lay off anyone. 
This program has stabilized our ability to pay our salaries amid declines in our income as a result of the pandemic. We will do 
everything possible to support our mission during these unprecedented times.

May your week be blessed!

Fr. Jerry Boland
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seek, share, rejoice - news...

Special Online Mass to honor medical personal
Mundelein Seminary will stream a special online Mass on Sun., July 19 at 1 p.m. honoring the medical personnel 
who are heroically responding to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

Fr. John Kartje will celebrate the Mass and Msgr. Michael Boland will deliver the homily. This Mass is an opportunity 
to pray for all those who have died, their families and the medical first-responders who are putting their own health 
at risk to help others. Register online at https://usml.edu/event/medical-personnel-mass/ to receive a link to the Mass 
video stream on July 19.

Parish Reopening News 
a lot happening!

In coordination with the Archdiocese, we are continuing 
to seek out ways that will allow our parishioners to 
celebrate their faith here on the campus of OLPH. It has 
taken a lot of creativity and teamwork among staff and 
volunteers to make this happen. We thank the efforts of 
all involved for their dedication to our parish.

Here are the most recent developments:

Adoration begins this Friday, July 17
Adoration begins Friday from 3:00pm - 6:00pm in the 
church. Please enter from the Church St. doors. 

We hope to expand the hours for Adoration next Friday. 
Please see the daily eblasts and next week's Bulletin for 
updates.

Saturday 5:00 pm Drive-in Mass will continue
Our Drive-In Masses have been extremely popular and 
so they will continue through August and possibly into 
the autumn. Please note that logistically it has not been 
possible for us to livestream the  Drive-In Mass. The only 
way to experience it is to attend in person. 

We can accept up to 160 car reservations. We are 
counting cars not the number of people attending. 
Unless you are bringing more than one car, please do not 
change the number in the Quantity field for the Saturday 
Masses. 

You must remain in your car and you will be able to hear 
the mass on your car radio. The Mass will be celebrated 
on the porch of the Ministry Center, rain or shine. You 
will be able to receive communion.  

9:30 am Sunday Mass in the Playdium begins July 26
Starting Sunday, July 26, there will be three Sunday 
morning Masses:

•	 9:30 am in the Church; max attendance: 82

•	 9:30 am in the Playdium; max attendance: 140

•	 11:30 am in the Church; max attendance: 82

Please note that we will be able to accommodate 140 
people in the Playdium. Chairs will be set up six feet 
apart for proper social distancing. However, families will 
be allowed to sit together.

Sign-Up Genius
The Sign Up Genius link for all Masses is being sent out 
in our Daily Eblasts. For those who do not have access 
to a computer, contact the parish office, at 847-729-1525, 
for assistance.

R.E. First Communion and Confirmation
We appreciate how difficult it has been for R.E. children 
and families who have not been able to celebrate the 
sacraments of First Communion and Confirmation. The 
reopening process has been complicated and up until 
now, we have been unable to put a schedule in place. We 
can now begin the planning process. 

With about 90 children in both programs this is a 
daunting task given the severe seating restrictions in the 
Church. We can only have 82 people, which translates to 
eight candidates plus nine guests.

This means 18 separate celebrations!

Dates/times will be announced soon. All celebrations will 
take place in August and September. Families will sign up 
for their preferred date. Fr. Boland will have to preside at 
all of the Confirmations since only the pastors have been 
delegated to confirm.

Please watch the Bulletin and the daily eblast for sign up 
information. It will be available very soon.

Volunteers Needed!
We have formed a Greeter/Usher Committee to help with 
Reopening Our Church.

The Greeter/Usher welcomes the parishioners and guests 
into the Church, makes sure that they are wearing a face 
mask, squirts sanitizer into their hands, and leads them 
to a spot in the church marked with a sign, “Please Sit 
Here.” These signs are socially distanced six feet apart.

We are in need of some helpers for Mon-Fri 8:30 am 
Mass, Sat. 5:00 pm Drive-in Mass; and Sun. Masses at 
9:30 am and 11:30am, 

We also need Greeters/Ushers for Funerals (Mon -Sat, 
usually at 10:00 am); Weddings (Sat at 1:00 pm or 
3:00 pm), Baptisms (Sun at 2:00 pm or 3:30 pm) and 
Reconciliation (Sat 4 pm)

 If you are interested in helping, please contact Laura 
Kearney at 847-729-2936 or lkearney@olphglenview.org. 
Thank you very much.
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seek, share, rejoice - sharing...

The Sharing Ministry
May/June Food Drive a Success!
We are most grateful to Women’s Club members, Lisa 
Mullen, Kathy Quinn, and Susan Burden for coordinating a 
food drive during May and June and for all who supported 
this effort! 

Close to 6000 food items were collected and delivered to 
Northfield Township Food Pantry and Catholic Charities.

You have all impacted so many people in such a positive 
way.

Food Donations
Should you want to donate non-perishable food, please 
donate directly to the Northfield Township Food Pantry, 
2550 Waukegan Road (rear of building) while the Sharing 
Room remains closed due to Covid.

Toiletry Drive for the Month of July
Our Sharing parishes are indicating that they have greatest 
need for toiletries at this time. Link cards (replacing food 
stamps) cannot be used for anything hygiene, laundry or 
cleaning related. Consider donating such items during the 
month of July. 

Types of items appreciated include:

Soap
Deodorant
Shampoo
Moisturizer
Toothpaste/Toothbrushes
Razors/Shaving Cream
Feminine Hygiene Products
Toilet Paper
Laundry Detergent
Adult Body Wipes
Paper Towels

Delivery Sites:
Lenore Pettinger, lenorepett@sbcglobal.net
1015 Glenwood Lane, Glenview

Mary Anne Sebby, nashsebby@msn.com
2111 Fir Street, Glenview

Betty Collins, collinsjustbetty@gmail.com
640 Glenridge Drive, Glenview

Please leave in front of garage doors.

You can also order items from the Amazon Toiletry Drive 
Wish List by visiting

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/
KKNG4FGLYPJI?ref_=wl_share

Catholic Charities Evening Suppers Need Your Support
Catholic Charities continues to feed the needy on Tuesday 
and Thursday evenings. In lieu of a sit-down dinner, guests 
are provided a To Go meal. OLPH has committed to fund 
seven of these events, each running $450.  

Please help us feed the 100 or more that stand in line for 
this much needed food support. Contact Kathy Quinn, 
khquinn1944@comact.net, to make a contribution

Sharing Parish News:
The St. Sabina Academy Benefit which was postponed in 
March has been rescheduled for Sat., Oct. 3, at St. Sabina 
Academy.

This is a most important event for the school and the 
families who have been adversely affected by the recent 
crises.

The mission of the school is to provide each child who 
attends St. Sabina Academy with a high quality catholic 
education in a safe and nurturing environment.

As in the past, the primary fund raising efforts for this 
benefit are the sponsorships, auction items, and raffle. 

The community of St. Sabina is thankful for your past 
support and hope you can join them in supporting this 
year's event.

For more information please contact Bob Hicks.
roberthicks@ameritech.net      847 724 5993
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seek, share, rejoice - paycheck protection program...

There has been interest among parishioners about the government's Paycheck Protection Program as it relates to the Archdiocese of 
Chicago and specifically to OLPH.  Please check out the Q & A below for answers to some commonly asked questions.

Why is our parish receiving CARES Act loans through the 
Paycheck Protection Program?
Our parish has experienced a significant decrease in operating 
income resulting from the absence of regular offertory 
contributions due to the suspension of weekend Masses and 
public liturgies. Additionally, our parish has experienced financial 
losses from the absence of an Easter collection, which provides an 
important part of our overall annual offertory. Our parish has also 
had to cancel a number of fundraising events which contribute 
monetary support to our budget each year. In fact, the pandemic 
hit the week before the night of our annual St. Patrick's Day party, 
which then had to be cancelled, and of course every event since 
then has been cancelled. As we move closer to Fall, so many of our 
favorite parish celebrations are typically scheduled and our ability 
to hold these future fundraising events is also in doubt. 

The uncertainty related to the economic situation of our parish 
made the Paycheck Protection Program (PPP) loan necessary 
for the ongoing operations of our parish. In accordance with the 
provisions of the CARES Act, our parish had to use the PPP funds 
to pay for payroll and utility expenses only.

With public Masses suspended, what has been the financial 
impact on our parish?
Sunday offertory is $7000 below the weekly average since March 15. 
Because our parish already operates on thin margins, any reduction 
in offertory is significant and negatively impacts our ability to meet 
payroll. Please note that our parish employs about 120 people, 
including parish staff, teachers, and maintenance staff.

What services is our parish providing during this time? 
Our parish employees are providing a significant number of services 
and resources during this time, including but not limited to:

•	 Providing livestreamed Masses and liturgies;
•	 Celebrating outdoor "Drive-In" Saturday Masses;
•	 Eblasting updated information on a daily basis to subscribers 

of our newsletter, as well posting updates on Facebook and 
other social media;

•	 Facilitating virtual prayer groups and faith formation 
opportunities online;

•	 Conducting outreach to parish families and senior citizens, 
such as hosting/collecting food drives, providing emotional 
and spiritual support, ensuring that the most vulnerable have 
access to vital resources; and

•	 Educating more than 850 students in our school and 600 
students in our religious education program.

Why is our Catholic school receiving CARES Act loans 
through the Paycheck Protection Program (PPP)?
Most Catholic schools in our system receive subsidies from their 
parishes to satisfy operational expenses such as payroll because 
their costs per-student exceed the price of tuition. The decrease 
in parish offertory contributions resulting from the suspension 
of public Masses, together with a drop in tuition payments and 
cancellation of fundraising initiatives as a result of COVID-19, has 
had a negative impact on our schools’ finances. 

Til the end of the school year in June, our Catholic school staff and 
educators continued to work each school day to provide quality 
online instruction to our students and the PPP loan was necessary 
to support the payroll needs of our school staff and educators.

Do faith-based organizations such as the parishes and 
schools of the Archdiocese of Chicago qualify for a Paycheck 
Protection Program (PPP) loan?
Yes. The CARES Act contained specific provisions which made our 
parishes and schools eligible for PPP loans. Each parish and school 
maintains its own budget for staff payroll and operating expenses. 
Given the current economic uncertainty and long-term negative 
financial impact of COVID-19, the PPP loan request was necessary 
to support ongoing operations of our parishes and schools.

Are we using any parish savings?
Yes, parishes have had no choice but to access available savings to 
address operating expenses. In addition, the Paycheck Protection 
Program loan was sought because of current economic uncertainty 
about our ability to satisfy payroll and other operating expenses, 
as well as the uncertainty surrounding the long-term negative 
financial impact resulting from decreased offertory and the 
cancellation of fundraising events.

How much money did our parish receive through the Paycheck 
Protection Program (PPP) loan?
Based on the rules of the CARES Act, all PPP loan applications 
are based on a 2.5 month multiple of our average payroll expenses 
for the previous 12 months, which for our parish equates to $1.4 
million. This money was to be used for payroll and utility expenses 
only.
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seek, share, rejoice - worship guides, technology update...

Technology Update
Transitioning from pre-recorded to livestreamed Mass

Over the last couple of weeks, under the Reopening plan that we have received from the Archdiocese, we begun to 
celebrate Mass in our church with a limited number of parishioners in attendance. With this change, we have transitioned 
from pre-recorded Masses to livestreamed Masses. This transition has resulted in changes in the way we present the 
Mass online and that has lead to some issues for parishioners in their ability to find the Masses.

Prior to the limited Reopening in June, we pre-recorded the online Masses. They could be viewed from the “Featured 
Mass” playlist on our YouTube Channel at any time after 6:30 am. The following day the Mass (and the Homily) would be 
transferred to the “Archived Mass” and “Archived Homily” playlists respectively. 

Now that we are livestreaming Mass, the way to view Mass is a little bit different. We livestream one Mass per day. The 
livestream starts about 15 minutes before Mass time. The 8:30 am weekday Masses normally go live around 8:15 am. The 
Sunday 9:30 Mass goes live around 9:15. The link to the livestream is sent out in every eblast and it is on the homepage 
of our website. After the Mass has ended and as soon as we are able, we make the Mass available on the “Featured Mass” 
playlist. Then, as before, it is available for viewing the next day and thereafter from the “Archived Masses” playlist. 

Each Saturday at 5:00 pm throughout the rest of the summer, we will celebrate a "drive-in" Mass. Parishioners who 
register via Sign-Up Genius can attend Mass in their car and listen to the service on their car radio. Communion will be 
delivered to each car by our priest and deacons as they walk throughout the parking lot. The radio audio broadcast is 
available to those cars in attendance.

We appreciate your understanding, patience, and support, as we are striving for continuous improvement in the ways 
we utilize technology to bring the Mass to you. Our goal is to maintain and, in fact, grow our spiritual community even 
during these times of pandemic. 

Thank you. OLPH Digital Ministry

NEW for Sunday Mass:

Virtual Worship Aides!
We are now providing parishioners with virtual 
worship aides.

These will be easy to use guides that are 
formated exactly like a printed worship aide. 
You will be able to turn the pages and follow 
along throughout the Mass. Most importantly, 
they will enable you to participate in the 
ceremony.

The link to the worship aide will be provided in 
the weekend eblasts and on our olphglenview.
org website. 

Thank you so much to Margie André for 
creating the worship aide with guidance from 
Russell Stern.

Thank you also to Jim Geldermann for his 
expertise in researching and recomending this 
technology.
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seek, share, rejoice - religious education...

The CRHP Continuation Team (CCT) is committed 
to recognizing OLPH’s 100th anniversary and 
to supporting our community during this 
challenging time. Our 100th Anniversary service 
project will be to collect and pray for special 
intentions from OLPH parishioners. 

Please submit your special intentions to the 
email address prayers@olphglenview.org 

  

Fall Religious Education 
Registration is now open! 
Religious Education Registration for the fall of 2020 is here!  
With the Covid pandemic, our first priority at OLPH is the 
health and safety of everyone. OLPH Religious Education 
will follow public health, government and Archdiocesan 
recommendations and protocols. 

Three new class days 
In order to limit the number of students in each class and on the 
campus at the same time, we offer three additional class days 
this year. When we know numbers and what families prefer, 
we will assign classes.  (If we do not have enough students for 
a particular day or time, a second choice may be necessary.) 
The new Sunday class, between Masses is only 50 minutes 
long. Those attending Sunday morning classes will meet 30 
times instead of 24 and attend a special event each semester.

Appeal for Catechists
With smaller classes and three new days of class, we are in 
great need for Catechists. Times are Mon., Tue., Wed., 4:30-
6:00 pm; Tue. 6:30-8:00 pm; Sat. 9:00-10:30 am; Sun. 8:40-
9:30 am; and one Friday evening and Sunday per month for 
the Gather and Grow program. All grade levels needed.  Have 
your own class or be a team teacher. Young and old welcome 
to volunteer.

Additional Options for traditional in classroom sessions
Options other than the traditional classroom 24 session classes 
are Gather and Grow (a family program involving parents and 
children), e-learning, and Home Schooling. Gather and Grow 
has its own curriculum. With e-learning and Home Schooling, 
the curriculum would be the same as the traditional classroom 
program. Children signed up for e-learning and Home 
Schooling would be expected to join other students for two 
activities per semester.  

Seventh and Eighth graders are not eligible for e-learning or 
Home School options as they are preparing for Confirmation 
and part of the dynamic is sharing the process with their 
classmates.  

Fees remain the same this year
Fees for Religious Education are the same as last year. A 
limited number of scholarships are available. Ability to pay 
should NEVER keep you from enrolling your family in any 
of the programs. Please contact the Rel. Ed. Office to discuss 
scholarships, payment plans and financial issues.  

This link will take you to the Registration Page. 
(Please note: this link is being sent out in the daily eblasts.) 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScmEcLv4q-
3CJMDawgDKRJEKJ_WBHIvZ0IlIdGwb5yyN71JAw/
viewform 

Please pray for all our Religious Education Families. 

Coming Soon: Scripture Study!
Registration for our online fall Scripture Study, 
From Genesis to Jesus, begins July 28. 

This 12-week, video-based series from Scott Hahn 
and the St. Paul Center for Biblical Theology blends 
live Scripture readings, exquisite sacred artwork, 
and engaging, down-to-earth narration to explain 
how God made his plan of salvation known in 
history. This exciting program will inspire novices 
and veterans alike. All are welcome!

Sessions begin Aug. 31 and conclude the week 
of Nov. 16. Please note that for this session, study 
groups will meet online only, using Zoom as our 
platform. We plan to return 
to our traditional, in-person 
format for Winter-Spring 
2021, when we take up the 
Gospel of Matthew. 

More information to come! 
Please watch the bulletin 
and the OLPH website. For 
questions, contact Dawn 
Ludden at dawnludden@
hotmail.com.
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seek, share, rejoice - catholic charities...
After Supper Visions Update
Catholic Charities After Supper Visions (ASV) program offers 
guests of our Tuesday Night Supper the opportunity to learn the 
art of photography. Now in its 19th year, After Supper Visions 
begins a new season each September. Participating guests, who are 
often experiencing homelessness, are offered disposable, digital 
cameras and they work with volunteer, professional photographers 
throughout the fall and winter, learning the basics of photography, 
and taking photos of anything they find to be beautiful, or 
interesting in the world around them. Each ASV season concludes 
with a 3-day Photo Exhibition, held in June at Catholic Charities. 
The 2020 ASV Photo Exhibition has been postponed, due to 
COVID-19, but the ASV program continues, and welcomes your 
interest and support! 
Visit www.aftersuppervisions.com, and follow us on Facebook, 
Twitter, Instagram and LinkedIn to learn more. 
If any parish representative has any questions, or would like more 
information, please call Noreen Russo at 312-655-7932.

Catholic Charities Counseling Support Line
If the pandemic has you feeling anxious or depressed and you'd 
like to talk with a counselor, please call the Catholic Charities 
Counseling Support Line at  (312) 948-6951 anytime M-F from 
8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. Spanish speaking counselors are available.  If 
you leave a message after hours, a counselor will call you back.

Catholic Charities 47th Annual Senior Unity Mass Will Be 
Thursday, August 6 At 11 A.M. On YouTube
The Senior Unity Mass is a wonderful tradition at Catholic 
Charities that gathers over 300 seniors from Chicago and its 
suburbs each year. It is an opportunity to share our faith and 
friendship together. Since COVID-19 guidelines do not allow us 
to meet in person this summer, the 2020 Senior Unity Mass will be 
held online, on Thursday, August 6 at 11 a.m.! Login to: youtube.
com/catholicchicago to join us! We are thrilled to stay connected 
to all of the seniors we care so very much about with this virtual 
event. See you on August 6th! 
For more information, please call Katie Bredemann, Editor, 
Keenager News at 312-655-7425.

Catholic Charities Free Newspaper For 55+
Did you know Catholic Charities has a free newspaper for anyone 
age fifty-five years or older? Keenager News is published 10 times a 
year and is delivered to your door. It contains news, opinion, human 
interest, history and how-to articles, along with humor, puzzles, 
recipes and more. Our Reader’s Corner also provides a forum for 
readers to share their poems and memories. To read Keenager 
online, please visit our website, keenagernews.org. To sign up 
to receive Keenager News, or to learn more about advertising in 
Keenager News, email us at keenager@catholiccharities.net or call 
(312) 655-7425. T

Lake County Services School Supply Project 2020             
Every year, Catholic Charities supports low-income families in the 
Lake county area by collecting and distributing donated school 
supplies. The project allows children of these families to be well-
prepared for the upcoming school year. We desperately need 
donations of backpacks and school supplies. Each donation you 
make helps ensure that any family seeking help can start the school 
year successfully! All supplies must be new and should be delivered 
by August 4 to Catholic Charities, 671 S. Lewis Ave. in Waukegan, 
between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. Monday through 
Friday. For more information, contact the Project Coordinator Sue 
Fowler, (847) 782-4126 or sfowler@catholiccharities.net. 

Catholic Charities Meals on Wheels Drivers Needed
Are you interested in helping seniors in your community? Catholic 
Charities partners with Meals on Wheels America to provide a 
noontime meal for those who are homebound or unable to prepare 
their own food due to physical or mental difficulties. Many of 
our Meals-on-Wheels clients see only one person per day—our 
volunteers. Volunteers are needed throughout Lake County, 
but the need is greatest right now in Fox Lake, Wauconda, and 
Mundelein. This is a great role for a group or individual who has 
a few hours once a week or once a month. Substitute and seasonal 
volunteers are needed as well! For more information, please visit 
www.volunterbridge.com or contact Sue Fowler at (847) 782-4126 
or sfowler@catholiccharities.net

Catholic Charities Legal Assistance Department
Catholic Charities Legal Assistance Department has attorneys 
and volunteer attorneys available to provide advice in numerous 
areas of law. Services include in-depth advice and possible direct 
representation on many issues, including landlord/tenant issues, 
family law, consumer and debtor rights, foreclosure, employment 
issues, orders of protection, power of attorney, and more. CCLA 
provides free to low-cost legal services to eligible low-income 
individuals. Contact the legal advice line at (312) 948-6821.

Catholic Charities Volunteer Opportunities
Are you looking for an opportunity to volunteer? Catholic 
Charities of the Archdiocese of Chicago is looking for volunteers 
to serve throughout our more than 150 locations helping improve 
the lives of the people we serve. For more information, visit us at 
ccofchicagovolunteer.com, email volunteer@catholiccharities.net, 
or call the Volunteer Relations department at (312) 655-7322.
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seek, share, rejoice - givecentral...

We need your support now more than ever!
As you know, Sunday collections are vital to the health 
and sustainability of OLPH. We are always so thankful 
for the generosity of our parishioners. During this difficult 
time, we ask that you continue to support our church. 
With more and more restrictions in our ability to gather 
together or even leave our homes, it has become 
imperative that parishioners begin to utilize our 
GiveCentral online giving portal. We do understand 
that, up until now, some of us have been reluctant to 
switch from writing checks to using an online method. 
We seriously ask you at this time to try GiveCentral. 

Accessing our GiveCentral Portal Online
On our website and in most of our eblasts you will see 
the Give Central Logo depicted here.

This logo will always be a live link to our OLPH 
GiveCentral homepage. Whenever you see this logo on 
our website or in an eblast, you will be able to click on it 
and it will take you directly to our portal. 

Accessing our GiveCentral Portal from Your Phone
To access our OLPH GiveCentral homepage from your 
phone, point your phone camera app at the qr code 
below. You will simply and easily be able to donate to 
our Sunday collection directly from your phone.

Or dial our text-to-engage number 570-354-6574 and 
then text the word "Sunday" to make your gift.

Our GiveCentral Home Page
The image below is a screen shot of our OLPH 
GiveCentral homepage. To make your regular Sunday 
donation, click on the "Sunday Giving" icon which has 
the image of our church on it. 

Need assistance?
We want to make this process as simple as we can for 
everyone.
Have any questions about setting up your online donations 
through GiveCentral? Don't worry, we can help! 
Just contact our Office Manager Laura Kearney and 
she will assist you. Laura can be reached directly at 
(847) 729-2936 or at lkearney@olphglenview.org

To summarize, we understand that making the change 
from writing a paper check to making a donation through 
an online portal may be outside of your comfort level. 
However, please understand how important it is for the 
vitality of our church that you give it a try.
If for any reason you still are not comfortable making the 
switch, we ask that you continue to support our Church 
in the best way you are able.
Thank you and God bless you all as we work together to 
get through this national health crisis.

Fr. Jerry Boland
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seek, share, rejoice - archdiocese of chicago...

The U.S Supreme Court (SCOTUS) has ruled on the Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program. 
While SCOTUS allowed DACA to continue, the Administration can still attempt to end DACA at a later date. As 
a result, DACA immigrant youth are safe for now, but could be at risk for deportation in the future. We must not 
allow this to happen.

Most DACA recipients have spent the majority of their lives in the U.S., many have families, and all of them 
contribute to American society as taxpayers, consumers, and community members. Additionally, there are 
62,000 DACA-eligible healthcare workers involved in the COVID-19 response.

The U.S. House of Representatives passed the American Dream and Promise Act, H.R. 6, one year ago. H.R. 6 
would give a path to citizenship for Dreamers. Now, in the wake of SCOTUS’ ruling, the U.S. Senate must act in 
order to protect Dreamers from the risk of deportation and family separation. The USCCB supports the DREAM 
Act, which includes a path to citizenship, and sent a letter to each Senator asking that they the support S. 874, 
the DREAM Act of 2019. Additionally, USCCB supports efforts to introduce a Senate companion to H.R. 6.

As Catholics, we affirm the inherent dignity of every person. The U.S. Catholic Bishops urge you to express 
solidarity with Dreamers and ask you to contact your Senators requesting that they support the bipartisan 
DREAM Act of 2019 and encourage the Senate to introduce a companion bill to H.R. 6, the American Dream and 
Promise Act.

TAKE ACTION
Urge your U.S. Senators to co-sponsor and support S. 874, the DREAM Act, which would protect Dreamers and 
provide a path to U.S. citizenship. Also urge your Senators to introduce and co-sponsor a companion bill to H.R. 6, 
the American Dream and Promise Act.

Please send the following message to your Senators:

Dear Senator,
As a member of the Justice for Immigrants (JFI) coalition of the U.S. Conference of Catholic Bishops, I 
urge you to co-sponsor and support S. 874, the DREAM Act, a bipartisan bill that would protect Dreamers 
and provide these immigrants with a path to citizenship. I also ask that you introduce and co-sponsor a 
companion bill to H.R. 6, the American Dream and Promise Act.
The Catholic Church strongly supports Dreamers and their families. Dreamers are working and contribute 
$52 billion annually to our economy. They are a part of our Church and valuable parts of our communities.
Thank for your consideration.

Please take action and others to do so as well. 
The time is NOW for you to use your voice to protect DREAMERS!

United States Conference of Catholic Bishops/Justice 
for Immigrants’ Action Alert to the U.S. Senate: 

PLEASE PROTECT DACA RECIPIENTS
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announcements...
U.S. MILITARY PRAYER LIST

Notice: For revisions or updates to  
	 the Military Prayer List, please contact:
	 Geof Lutz  olphmil@yahoo.com 
	 847-724-8218

LTJG James Kowalski, Overseas
LT Kenneth Pittner
AWS3 Brian Sedin
PFC John A. Stonis 

CPT Michael Altonji 
1LT Luke Baeckelandt, Overseas 
CPT Atticus Blair
1LT Nicholas Blair
Fr. Robert Borre, CH,BG  (Chaplain, Brigadier General)
CPT Brad Fischl
1LT Devon Hubbard
CPT Connor Love, Overseas
PVT Taylor Mack
1LT Martin Mahoney 
CPT Gavin McGarry
PFC John Miles
PVT Andrew Perez
2LT Jake Pekosh
Capt Raz Shields

US ARMY

US AIR FORCE

US NAVY

US COAST GUARD

US MARINES

Capt Brian Joseph Anderson 
Maj Patrick Burke, Illinois Air National Guard, Overseas
A1C Brendan Harlow
MSgt Richard Nash
LtCol Reid Orth
LtCol Lowell Wallace

PFC Patrick Carney
Capt Justin Coons
PFC Michael T. Hahn
Capt.Chase Mlnarik, Overseas
Capt Matt Mugnaini
Maj Bradley Petersen
Maj Eric Starr, Overseas
Sgt. Ethan Zielinski

BM2 Anthony Wallace

BULLETIN SUBMISSIONS
Holiday and Summer Deadlines: Please note holiday and 
summer submission deadlines will fluctuate according to printer 
and programming dates.
Weekly Deadline: Please email all content no later than 
6:00 p.m. on the Sunday prior to publication date. 
Submissions to: tluc@olphglenview.org

Note: The bulletin cannot promote job seekers, entrepreneurs, etc. 
Please call 800.566.6170 to place a paid bulletin advertisement.

Community Announcements
Virtual Young Women and the Word
Young Women and the Word: Connect with other women of faith. 
Hear God's voice in your life. On Wed., July 22, 2020, 7 - 9 p.m. 
join women, ages 18-50, via Zoom for an evening of scripture and 
prayer. Explore the bible through Lectio Divina, a Benedictine 
prayer tradition, and discover God’s guidance for your life!

Group led by Sister Belinda Monahan, a Benedictine Sister, 
and Archaeologist. For more information click here: https://
www.osbchicago.org/word RSVP by emailing Sister Belinda at 
bmonahan@osbchicago.org or calling 773.338.7063. We look 
forward to "seeing" you there!  

Women's Center Seeking Donations
We have a great need for baby food and all brands of baby 
formula (especially Enfamil Formula –the yellow box). All baby 
food must be in date. Also needed are diapers in sizes 5 and 6 
only, and receiving blankets. We are also in need of new pacifiers, 
baby bottles, baby wipes, baby shampoo and lotion and breast 
pumps. The families who receive these things are grateful for 
your generosity. For our address where you can deliver them to 
us, please call 773-794-1313.

A Day of "Flowering" 
a la 

Mary's Garden & the Divine Gardener

A retreat day of spiritual care for widows and widowers reflecting
on the joys, sorrows, glorious, and luminous mysteries experienced
in this garden of life. Several models to promote self-care, healing,
creativity, spiritual well-being and holistic health will be discussed.

 The day of “flowering” will include the creation of a spiritual
bouquet of spiritual practices to promote an abundant, blooming

life.

EVENT: A DAY OF "FLOWERING” FOR THE WIDOWED

DATE: August 1, 2020

TIME: 8:30AM – 5:00PM

*VIGIL MASS: 4:00PM (IF EVENT ON-SITE at Blanchette Catholic Center)

 

Pre-registration is required by July 22.

 Register online at https://bit.ly/2UMz5v1 or call
The Office of Family Ministry at 815-838-5334
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our weekly intentions: July 19 - July 26...

Sunday, July 19
7:30	 Rev. John Flavin                                                 
9:30 Ch 	 John Nickele and Marvin Beduya  
9:30 Mc	 Living and Deceased Members of OLPH                            
11:00	 Paul D’Amore, Arlene Anthony, Bob Schmit and Steve Kustra                                                 
12:30   	 Joe Anzaldi, Jason Lagoa and Tom Gilhooly   
6:00	 Magdaleno Castano and Sue Ockerlund  

Monday, July 20
6:30	 Dominic Pasquesi & Carani & Pasquesi Families      
8:30	 Joan McKenna, Sue Ockerlund and Dr. David Dean Brockman                 

Tuesday, July 21
6:30	 Elinor Cass            
8:30	 Will Hicks, William Johnson and Mike Close

Wednesday, July 22
6:30	 Living and Deceased Members of Bill Anderson                       
8:30	 Maria Gregoria Nieto (MFTL) and Amalia d'Avis (MFTL)

Thursday, July 23
6:30	 Living and Deceased Members of OLPH    
8:30	 Carol Enright                       

Friday, July 24  
6:30	 Living and Deceased Members of OLPH         
8:30	 Carol Sbarbaro        

Saturday, July 25
6:30	 Luigi Glorioso      
8:30	 Carole Ziaja Baron, Julian Torres and Gabriel Lorenzo    
1:00	 Spruce ~ Jackson Wedding 
3:00     	 Schooley ~ Louras Wedding  
5:00	 Frank Hennessey Family and John Buist Sadler, Jr.     

Sunday, July 26
7:30	 Rev. John Flavin and Kenneth Specht  
9:30 Ch 	 Rosemary Collins and Donald Gardner                  
9:30 Mc	 Linda Cash
11:00	 Ireneusz Pluta and Evelyn Bergersen     
12:30	 James Filipski       
6:00	 Living and Deceased Members of OLPH   

Please Note: MFTL indicates Mass For The Living. If you would like to offer a Mass for 
someone you know, please contact the Parish Office at 847-729-1525.

Remember Our Sick
Lisa Anderson
Patti Birkenheier
Jan Carlson
Brian Corbett
Maria Devivo 
Sr. Mary Francis
Kevin Honeman
Tom Hopkins
Maureen Kent
Patricia & Jack Kessie
Alice Lenart
Dick Long
Bre Lynch
Caroline MacGregor 
Catherine Marquette
Infant Daniel Martino
Infant Lincoln Martinsen
Maria Gregoria Nieto
Chase Olson

Lindsay Orsi
Logan Pragovich
Iracema Galvani Quinete 
John Quintanilla
Clare Elizabeth Rider
Amy Rizzo
Sharon Olivia Sefert 
John Serpico
Andrew Spillane
Celeste Sieracki
Patrick Stein
Barbara Streiff
Marge Theriault
Ed Tracz
Nancy Van Der Bosch
James Weglewski
Gerry Weiland
Chris Weiss
Kelly Wetoska

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION (CONFESSION) 
Sat.: 4:00 - 4:45pm or by appointment

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
Fri.: 3:00am - 6:00pm • OLPH Church

Our Beloved Deceased
Sheila Austin
Sande Durham-Bolan
Joan Schoofs

Upcoming Weddings   
I        Richelle Napenas & Sean O'Donnell
I        Dottie Easton & Joe Masterson
II       Meaghan Dowdle & Marcus Wilson
III      Bernadette Spruce & Jonathan Jackson
III      Kaylee Schooley & Konstantine Louras

Baptisms
Xavier Julian, son of Christina (Poulos) Boni and Michael 
Boni
Ryan Michael, son of Michelle (Bork)Narbutas and Dave 
Narbutas



parish information...

Rev. Jeremiah Boland,  Pastor
ext. 117  •  jboland@olphglenview.org
Rev. Thomas E. Hickey,  Pastor Emeritus
Rev. Patrick Kizza,  Associate Pastor
ext. 114  •  pkizza@olphglenview.or
Rev. Larry Basbas,  Associate Pastor
ext. 111  •  lbasbas@olphglenview.org
Rev. Jim Barrett, Resident
ext. 210  •  jbarrett@olphglenview.org
Jim & Pat Revord,  Deacon Couple
jimandpatrevord@att.net
Dave & Mary Beth Kalina,  Deacon Couple
dkalina@olphglenview.org
Deacon Christopher Weiland 
ext. 130  •  cweiland@olphglenview.org
Mike Hrvojevic,  Director of Facilities
ext. 113  •  mikeh@olphglenview.org
Russell Stern,  Director of Music Ministry
rstern@olphglenview.org

Randy McGraw,  Youth Minister 
ext. 116  •  rmcgraw@olphglenview.org
Dr. Amy Mills,  Parish School Principal
847-724-6990  •  amills@olph-il.org
John Kurkowski,  School Endowment Board Chair
john.kurkowski@comcast.net
Terry Luc,  Director of Communications
ext. 124  •  tluc@olphglenview.org
Laura Kearney,  Parish Office Manager 
ext. 121  •  lkearney@olphglenview.org
Linda Feo,  Parish Office Assistant
ext. 110  •  lfeo@olphglenview.org
Margie André,  Liturgy Assistant
ext. 119  •  mandre@olphglenview.org
Gloria Gaughan,  Evening & Weekend Receptionist
ext. 109  •  ggaughan@olphglenview.org

Bereavement Support	 Deacon Dave Kalina	 847.729.1525  ext. 125	 dkalina@olphglenview.org
Parish Social Worker 	 Sister Chioma Ahanihu	 312-655-7725
Confidential Assistance	 Sister Paulanne 	 847.724.2044
Hospital/Nursing Home Visits	 Rick Nash	 847.651.8718	 rick.nash@comcast.net
Homebound Visits	 Jim Vlazny	 847.724.0265	 jamesvlazny@aol.com
Respect Life	 Monica Cassidy	 847.724.7206	 monccas@comcast.net
Office for Protection of Children and Youth	 312.534.5254
The Office of Assistance Ministry		  312.534.8267
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Hearing Loop at OLPH - Users with a t-coil in their hearing aids can listen to the sound system directly. 
Please check with your hearing care professional or visit www.Loopit8.com for more detailed information.

Gluten Free Hosts - Gluten free communion hosts are available at all weekend liturgies.  
During communion, gluten free hosts will be available at the ramp on the south side of the altar.

847.729.1525        	 olphglenview.org	 1775 Grove Street, Glenview, Illinois  60025

facebook.com/OLPHGlenview       	 twitter.com/OLPHGlenview          instagram.com/olphglenview

 
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Have any questions about setting up your 
online donations through GiveCentral?
Don't worry, we can help! Just contact our Office Manager 
Laura Kearney and she will assist you. Laura can be reached 
directly at (847) 729-2936 or at lkearney@olphglenview.org
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8025 W. Golf Rd.
Niles (847) 581-0536

6250 N. Milwaukee Ave.
Chicago (773) 774-0366

www.colonialfuneral.com

COMPLETE PLUMBING SERVICE 

We Also Service Heating & Air-Conditioning
847-251-2695 • 811 Ridge Rd., Wilmette Lic # PL058118636/Lic # 058-118696

A Family Business
For Three Generations

847-729-0123
24 Hour Emergency Service

Brilliant Smiles, artfully crafted, individually created 

847.729.2233
1775 GLENVIEW ROAD

SUITE 107, GLENVIEW, IL

OUR STATE OF THE ART OFFICE PROVIDES:
 • COMPASSIONATE CARE
 • SKILLED DOCTORS
 • SUPERIOR TECHNIQUE

OLPH PARISHIONERS HAVE TRUSTED US WITH
THEIR DENTAL CARE FOR MORE THAN 20 YEARS!

WWW.COLONIALDENTALGROUP.COM

Lynch Roofing
Located in 

Wilmette & Winnetka
• ROOFING & GUTTER INSTALLED
• CARPENTRY REPAIRS OF ANY ROTTED AREA
• DOWNSPOUT DISCONNECTING        
• GUTTER CLEANING SERVICE 847-251-7405
• PLASTER & DRYWALL REPAIR 847-217-0004

 

Michael J. Minihane, DDS  | Julie M. Maurice DDS

Northwestern University Alumni

847.729.1626  |  CaringDentalSmiles.com 

Del Vasey Jackie Vasey

2111 Chestnut Ave., Glenview, IL • New Location
State Farm Insurance Companies

Home Offices: Bloomington, Illinois

• Auto • Home •
• Renters • Life •

• Health •
• Business •

847-724-0800
www.vaseyagency.com

Oral Surgery of the Glen
ORAL, MAXILLOFACIAL

AND IMPLANT SURGERY
Julie Laverdiere Beck, DDS

Parishioner
2614 Patriot Blvd Suite B

847-998-9992
WWW.GLENORALSURGERY.COM

HOME CHILD CARE
Family Setting. Full/Pt Time

Nurturing Home, Meals, Lg. Yard
Educational Activities

Reading/Math Readiness
847-826-4704 for appt.

MERGENTHALER
PLUMBING

www.mergenthalerinc.com

847-724-2004 Lic# 058-141680

Caryl S. Scott • Justyne Scott Reeves • Jon G. Hawes

Glenview Car Wash
Saturday 7:30am - 5pm

Sunday 8am - 4pm
Weekdays 8am - 5pm

1820 Waukegan Road
(northwest corner of Waukegan & Chestnut)

Glenview, Illinois 60025
847-724-9274

gcw@glenviewcarwash.com

Robbins Headache Clinic
For more than 25 years, 

headache sufferers in the 

Chicago area have found 

relief from their pain.

Lawrence Robbins, M.D.

Brooke Phenicie, NP-C 
Parishioner

Certified Headache Specialist

847-374-9399
2610 Lake Cook Road

Suite 160 • Riverwoods, IL
www.chicagoheadacheclinic.com

SERVPRO of Glenview

Jeff Thompson, Parishioner 
24/7 Service

847-832-9300
1510 Paddock Drive, Northbrook, IL 60062

CUMMINGS DAILY FINANCE

Helping seniors remain independent
by assisting with the payment of bills,

maintaining financial records and completing
other personal financial and household tasks.
To learn more please contact Rick Cummings at
rickcummings1@icloud.com

or 312.404.1087
Member: American Association of Daily Money Managers (aadmm.com)

Thank you for advertising in our church bulletin.
I am patronizing your business because of it!

Please Cut Out This “Thank You Ad” and Present It 
The Next Time You Patronize One of Our Advertisers✂

Your
ad

could
be in this

space!
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Welter
Plumbing Inc.

New Work • Remodeling • Repairs
All Types of Sewer Rodding

Lic. # 11475  Lic. # 055-008817
8420 Lehigh,  M.G.       847-965-1883

GLENVIEW
MONTESSORI

SCHOOL
945-7580

Or 446-7584

Franz Jewelers, Ltd.
Now Available!

Silver & Enamel St. Christopher Jewelry
The Perfect Gift

1220 Meadow Rd., Northbrook 847-272-4100
www.franzjewelersltd.com

RAPHAEL JEWELERS
Since 1922

 • Fine Jewelry and Diamonds
 • Swiss Watches
 • Jewelry & Watch Repair

847-729-Gems
              (4367)

981 Waukegan Rd., Glenview

BAIRD & WARNER
REAL ESTATE

JAN SHIELDS
Glenview Specialist over 20 yrs.

Parishioner

847-219-2127

CONNIE BROWNE
Parishioner Since 1972
SPECIALIZING IN
GLENVIEW REAL ESTATE
FOR 29 YEARS

847-922-2037

RESIDENTIAL BROKERAGE

We Take Service Personally
Contact us today for a customized, reliable

waste management, recycling, or dumpster quote.

630-261-0400

Proud OLPH Parishioner
Family Owned & Operated

Real Estate Brokerage Since 1906.
 Specializing in Property Management,

Development and Commercial Properties. 

312.987.1900 

10% DISCOUNT WITH AD WITH COUPON ONLY
NOT VALID WITH ANY OTHER OFFER 

IN STORE ONLY

Say Good-bye to Clogged Gutters!
•  LeafGuard®  

is guaranteed never 
to clog or we’ll clean it 
for FREE*

•  Seamless, one-piece system keeps out leaves, 
pine needles, and debris

•  Eliminates the risk of falling off a ladder to 
clean clogged gutters

•  Durable, all-weather tested system not a flimsy 
attachment

Call today for your FREE estimate and in-home demonstration

CALL NOW 708-462-6373 Get it. And forget it.®

*Guaranteed not to clog for as 
long as you own your home, or 
we’ll clean your gutters for free.

Receive a $25 Lowe's Gift Card
with FREE in-home estimate!

All participants who attend an estimated 60-90 minute in-home product consultation will 
receive a $25 gift card. Retail value is $25. Offer sponsored by LeafGuard Holdings Inc. Limit 

one per household. Company procures, sells, and installs seamless gutter protection. This 
offer is valid for homeowners over 18 years of age. If married or involved with a life partner, 

both cohabitating persons must attend and complete presentation together. Participants must 
have a photo ID, be able to understand English, and be legally able to enter into a contract. 

The following persons are not eligible for this offer: employees of Company or affiliated 
companies or entities, their immediate family members, previous participants in a Company 

in-home consultation within the past 12 months and all current and former Company 
customers. Gift may not be extended, transferred, or substituted except that Company may 
substitute a gift of equal or greater value if it deems it necessary. Gift card will be mailed to 
the participant via first class United States Mail within 21 days of receipt of the promotion 
form. Not valid in conjunction with any other promotion or discount of any kind. Offer not 

sponsored or promoted by Lowe's and is subject to change without notice prior to 
reservation. Expires 9/30/20

CALL BY 9/30 TO RECEIVE
75% 50% OFF

LABOR*
* Does not include cost of material.

Offer expires 9/30/20

x

1879 Chestnut Ave. 

Glenview, IL 60025

Innovative Memory Care
Specializing in Dementia & Alzheimer’s 

New State-of-the-Art Dementia Community 
Located .5 miles from The Glen

Schedule an Appointment  224-458-3003

Chris Philbin
Vacation Specialist

Parishioner / Guild 19
847.595.1444

1434 Waukegan Road, Glenview
cruiseshipcenters.com/chrisphilbin

MOTO PHOTO
Weddings • Events

Family Portraits
Passport Photos

Photo Restoration

847-630-5131
www.johnkimphotography.com

1903 Glenview Rd. • Glenview

companions for seniors
Serving the community for over 15 years
www.companionsforseniors.com

affordable non-medical in-home care
Call Sam: (773) 259-8420

Roofing • Siding • Windows
Free Estimates Family Owned

773.742.4402 
Roofing Lic.# 104-009559    Call for Parishioner Discount

• Cuts • Color • Perms
• Up-Dos • Styling

847.962.6048
2843 Pfingsten Road
Glenview, IL 60026

$29.95/Mo. billed quarterly

• One Free Month
• No Long-Term Contract
• Price Guarantee
• Easy Self Installation

Call Today!    Toll Free 1.877.801.8608

Medical Alert System

If You Live Alone You Need MDMedAlert!
24 Hour Protection at HOME and AWAY!

✔Ambulance
✔Police  ✔Fire
✔Friends/Family

CALL
NOW!

FREE Shipping
FREE Activation
NO Long Term Contracts

Solutions as Low as $19.95 a month

This Button SAVES Lives!
As Shown GPS,

Lowest Price Guaranteed!

GPS Tracking w/Fall Detection
Nationwide, No Land Line Needed

EASY Set-up, NO Contract
24/7 365 Monitoring in the USA

800.809.3352
MDMedAlert
Safe-Guarding America’s Seniors Nationwide!

The Most Complete Online
National Directory

of Catholic Parishes
CHECK IT OUT TODAY!

Catholic Cruises and Tours and The Apostleship
of the Sea of the United States of America

Take your FAITH ON A JOURNEY.
Call us today at 860-399-1785 or email
eileen@CatholicCruisesandTours.com

www.CatholicCruisesandTours.com
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Smith-Corcoran
Funeral Homes • Crematory • Funeral Planning

Owned and Operated by the Bob, Jay, and Kelly Smith Family Since 1912
Chapels also in Palatine & Chicago

 A Century of Respect, Compassion, and Grace
• Cremation Services
• Funeral Preplanning 
• Out-of-town Arrangements
• Handicap Accessible

1104 Waukegan Rd • Glenview • (847) 901-4012 • www.smithcorcoran.com

SHEWCHUCK
insurance agency

847.486.0011
www.shewchuck.com

1545 Waukegan Road, Glenview, IL

Residential & Commercial • Exterior & Interior
1816 Johns Drive, Glenview

www.certapro.com • 847-226-7418

“BRING YOUR VISION TO REALITY”
Concrete • Brick • Custom Stone

Sewer Lines • Drain Tile • Driveways
Remodeling & Additions          * FREE ESTIMATES *

Coach Tony Belmont 847-612-8605  John Belmont 847-778-8439

Adopt a Friend for Life
Adoptions 11am-5pm

7 Days
847.945.0235
2200 Riverwoods Rd.

Riverwoods
www.orphansofthestorm.org

ORPHANS OF
THE STORM

847-730-5930
www.SeniorCareNorthShore.com

• CAREGIVING SERVICES

• FREE HELP FOR ASSISTED LIVING PLACEMENT

Casey and Charmaine Conaghan

Parishioners

Jenny Novy, President, Owner
MS Gerontology

MA Therapeutic Recreation
• Professional Care Providers - Senior Housing Options
• Long Term Care Insurance Expert • VA Assistance Programs

“Amada is Your One-Call Solution”
847.324.9450 www.AmadaNorthShore.com

Trusted Adviser, Neighbor, Friend
Purchase | Refi | Debt Consolidation | Mortgage Insurance/HELOC Elimination

JAMES R. TAUSCHÉ
Senior VP of Residential Lending
OLPH Parishioner
M: 312-339-9135
O: 312-654-7209

james.tausche@dkmortgage.com
www.dkmortgage.com/tausche

400 Skokie Blvd., Suite 100 • Northbrook, IL 60062

EQUAL HOUSING LENDER

James R. Tausche (IL:031.000012 NMLS:144571) an agent of Draper and Kramer Mortgage Corp. (NMLS: 2551) IL

Residential Mortgage Licensee No. MB.0004263 © 2018 Draper and Kramer Mortgage Corp. 04/18 03197-01 

MORTON GROVE COINS & COLLECTIBLES
buying and selling

847-967-9200
9241 Waukegan Road Morton Grove

CHUCK’S AUTO 
BODY, INC.

2030-2032 Lehigh Ave.
Glenview Since 1964

Parishioner
10% DISCOUNT ON

NON INSURANCE CLAIMS ONLY
(847) 724-5888

10% OFF WITH THIS AD
224.432.MEAT • 1811 Glenview Road
Proprietors Tyler Pontarelli & Mario Minelli
M|W|F 10-6 • Tu|Th 10-7 • Sat 10-5 • Sun 10-3

COLLEEN JENNINGS STEIN
Real Estate Broker

“Nobody knows Glenview better...”
Lifelong Parishioner • O.I.P.H. Graduate

847.722.9691
homes@colleenstein.com

ILLINI HOME INSPECTIONS

QUALITY WORK!
312.622.1818

Consider Remembering
Your Parish in Your Will.

For further information, 
please call the Parish Office.

WHY IS IT
A man wakes up after sleeping
under an ADVERTISED blanket
on an ADVERTISED mattress

and pulls off ADVERTISED pajamas
bathes in an ADVERTISED shower
shaves with an ADVERTISED razor

brushes his teeth
with ADVERTISED toothpaste

washes with ADVERTISED soap
puts on ADVERTISED clothes

drinks a cup 
of ADVERTISED coffee

drives to work
in an ADVERTISED car

and then . . . .
refuses to ADVERTISE
believing it doesn’t pay.
Later if business is poor

he ADVERTISES it for sale.
WHY IS IT?


